R-10 PRUISED amount

Application #_

For Administrative Use

TOWN OF HARWICH - COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 2022 CPA PROJECT FUNDING REQUEST APPLICATION FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024

Submission Date: 10/3/22
APPLICANT INFORMATION Applicant: En . 18 2 28 2 Recreation Director
Town Committee, Board or Organization: RECRETIONS JONTA COMMISSION
Legal Mailing Address: 1000 Au St. Horwards MA 02665
Phone: 508-430-7553 Email Address: eleebe a town. hornch.ma. us
Project Manager: Ence Beese
Legal Mailing Address: SAME AS ABOUE
Phone: SAME AS ABOVE Email Address: Same AS ABOVE
Second Contact Person: JOHN MANTAN; Rec. Com. CHOLRIAN
Legal Mailing Address: 100 Open St. Hornica, MA 02645
Phone: 508-331-8339 Email Address: Jfm experod pg mail. wm
PROJECT INFORMATION
PROJECT TITLE: SENION SOFTEN TRENDS RESTROOM Project
PROJECT AMOUNT REQUESTED: \$ 170,000 Revised amount \$ 50,000
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: SEE ATTACKED

ESTIMATED START DATE: _	The	2023	
ESTIMATED COMPLETION I	DATE: _ T	Au 2023	

Three years from the release of funds (July 2023) funds may be rescinded automatically; waivers may be sought.



R-10 12.15, 22 Cape Cod Senior Softball League

December 13, 2022

Mr. Eric Beebe Director - Department of Recreation & Youth Town of Harwich 100 Oak Street Harwich, MA 02645

Dear Eric:

We understand that the Town of Harwich may choose to prioritize funding for the construction of permanent bathrooms at Potter and Memorial Fields.

A permanent bathroom facility at these fields has been a priority for the Cape Cod Senior Softball League (CCSSL) for a number of years. It would be helpful for our players and fans who use those fields from April to November and especially helpful for the approximately 700 players and fans who participate in our annual Cape Classic tournament each September.

At our June 21, 2022, CCSSL Board Meeting, our Board of Directors approved a commitment of \$20,000 from our league's resources to help fund the construction of these bathrooms. We hope that this reflects our strong support for this project.

If we can be of any help as you make this decision, please let us know. We are grateful that you are considering the construction of this facility.

Cape Cod Senior Softball League Commissioner